
The City of Vaudreuil-Dorion provides financial support to 
10 young athletes

Vaudreuil-Dorion, April 20, 2022 – Last night, City Council met with young athletes from 
Vaudreuil-Dorion who are currently training in a variety of  disciplines to present them with a 
sum of  money intended to help them pursue their athletic journey. 

This financial aid is made possible through the Politique de soutien à l’athlète, which was esta-
blished as a means to highlight the athletic performance of  young athletes in Vaudreuil-Dorion. 
Its goal is also to encourage the participation of  these athletes in major sporting events such as 
championships, selections and competitions at the provincial, national and international level, 
as well as specialized sports training courses recognized by their federation and required for 
their development. 

Mayor Guy Pilon highlighted the hard work of  these young athletes: "Each of  you, in the practice 
of  your sport, is demonstrating a level of  discipline, perseverance and achievement that will 
serve you well throughout your life. You can be proud of  your accomplishments. I would also like 
to take this opportunity to thank your parents, who are there to accompany you on your journey. 
Congratulations to all of  you!"

Full details and eligibility requirements for the Politique de soutien à l’athlète are available on the 
City’s website, in the Municipal Policies section.
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